
The Southern Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust (SMCT) wishes  
to advise of upcoming remediation works to be carried out  

at Genesis Lake in Bunurong Memorial Park. 

To ensure we can continue to maintain a respectful and beautiful  
resting place for our families, we will be undertaking major essential  

works to remediate the Genesis Lake edge and nearby grounds.

About the works 
Genesis Lake will be temporarily drained as part of the essential works.  

To minimise any potential damage during the works period, some  
memorials will also be temporarily relocated. Holders of Rights for  
affected memorials will be contacted directly. Access to the area is  

restricted during the works. 

The proposed start date for the works is 1 August 2023. This will  
be dependent on weather and grounds conditions. We anticipate  

the works will be completed in December 2023. Please visit  
smct.org.au/genesis for updates.

For more information 
If you are the Holder of Right for a position in this area, queries  
and feedback can be directed to our Customer Support Team on  
(03) 8558 8278 or via email to bmp.enquiries@smct.org.au by  
Monday 24 July 2023. Our team will continue to support you  
through these works and regular updates will be placed on  

our website at smct.org.au/genesis  
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